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Comments: I am very concerned about the proposed changes to the Holland Lake Lodge property. Holland Lake

is beautiful, unique, small and quiet, and this proposed development threatens to permanently damage the very

character and rustic wild charm that attracts visitors.  An expanded lodge of this scale would absolutely have very

significant negative impacts on noise levels and shoreline as well as impacts to the lake's viewshed, watershed

and native wildlife, not to mention increased boat traffic. I feel the proposed development is much too large for

this particular lake. More than tripling usage by going from the current max capacity of 46 to a proposed max of

156 is unacceptable to me, and probably is to most current users of the lake. 

 


